
Crafton Heights Community Preschool 
50 Stratmore St. Pittsburgh, PA. 15205 

412-921-6153 

“Nurturing our children together” 
 
 
August 3rd 2015 
 
 
Dear Families, 
I hope you are enjoying the summer and I’m looking forward to the start of our preschool 
year. Here are some important dates and times of upcoming preschool events you need to 
be aware of. 
 
 

Park Please join us for a fun meet & greet play date on August 20 (Thursday)    
10:00am-11:30am at Oakwood Park. This is off of Noblestown Rd. make a right turn just 
before “The Hair Connection and Tips & Toes”   
 
September 8

th
  Is our Parent Orientation meeting. This is a mandatory meeting. For 

parents only. This meeting will be held at the church in the first floor Fellowship Hall at 
6:30pm. Returning families only have to pick up new paperwork, sign up for start date 
and be on their way. New families will need to stay for the whole meeting until apprx 
7:30pm. This meeting is for parents only, please try to make sitter arrangements for your 
children.  
 
September 9

th
 Is our Children’s walk-through at preschool. Please stop by anytime 

between 10:00-11:30am to visit the classrooms with your child. This is a good 
opportunity for your child to meet classmates & teachers, play with playdoh and get 
familiar with the surroundings.  
 
Start Date School will start September 14 OR 15 depending on which day you sign up 
for at the Parent Orientation meeting. We will have half of the children come in on 
Monday, the other half on Tuesday and all the children on Wednesday. This cuts down 
on their anxiety as they get used to the new environment. 
 
Tuition September $80 tuition can be paid the week of September 14 or 21. 
 
Email If you have not received an email communication from me in the past couple 
months, that means I do not have a correct email on file.  Please send your email address 
to cherischool@comcast.net  
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Cheri Mack 
 


